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Mail-in voting is safe and allows for broad participation in our democracy. Oregon has 

been a proud leader of mail-in ballots for years. The system of sending text updates 

once your ballot is collected and counted is seamless and informative. I love being 

able to take my time at home educating myself about the many ballot measures and 

elected offices and voting when it is convenient for me. Please keep this trusted, 

efficient system. Do not make it more difficult for people to make their voices heard.  


